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As a progressive citizen of the State of Washington I do not want our sacred river and habit of many
fish and animal species allowed to be degraded with dirty coal and coal dust for the benefit of a few
connected with a for profit coal export business. This bulk material will be sent overseas to foreign
countries and will come back to us in dirty air and more carbon burned to exacerbate climate
change. We don't need it, we won't benefit from it, we must not allow it in our state.
 


